
My Dear Learners and their Parents 

 

Responding to the Clarion Call of the Government of India and the U.T. Administration, 

Chandigarh, the School was closed and we became one among the many millions, who were 

helping to fight a Pandemic, which has brought the World to its knees.  

 

The Result of this has become a moment of Trial and then an Achievement for us. DAV Institutions 

across the country embarked on an exciting and adventurous journey of using the Technology at 

hand under the direction of its Leader Padam Shri Punam Suri ji, President, DAV CMC, New 

Delhi, to make this Period, productive for our young learners. 

The immense Dedication and Team work of the Teaching and Non-Teaching Staff has unfolded 

through the 'Bringing Learning to the Learner' Initiative. Our Teachers under their Coordinators 

have worked relentlessly creating Lessons/assignments/Videos/Notes since the 23rd March 2020 

for Class X and XII. I am especially thrilled to announce that the online learning for Class Nursery 

till Class XII shall commence from tomorrow, i.e. 1st April 2020.  

 

Welcome to the New Session 2020-21! 

 

The School shall be sending the assignments through the e-mail of the parents, who have been pro-

active in responding to the Call of the School, and filling up the Google Form. If you have been left 

out, Please check your mobile phones and look for a Link created for you. Fill this up and submit 

it to the School and help us connect with you. 

 

I am particularly pleased to announce that we will be embarking on a rather exciting road- 

connecting to the Learner through Virtual Learning. The process will commence tomorrow with 

Class XII and then the School will broaden its Field and include all classes in a phased manner. 

The School will first train its Staff and then apprise its learners and parents on how to avail this e-

service. These are called the Doubt Sessions and will be used to clarify doubts in a live streaming 

session. There may be issues of connectivity and Infrastructure at your end or ours. In the 

meantime, the online learning will continue through dispatch of material via e-mail. 

 



Very soon, the School will be posting its e-lessons on the Link provided in the School Website. 

After adding the Username and Password, the Data will open for your ward's class and showcase 

all the links of various subjects and days. Information pertaining to this, will be sent to each parent 

by the school. Currently, your e-mail is being used to send the lessons/links/videos after converting 

them into Google links. 

 

At this stage, it is imperative for the parents to understand that your child needs to take this Shift 

seriously and practice what is being shared by the Teacher. Not everything taught in the classroom 

is comprehended in one go. One needs to revise, practice and learn as well. Try not to be too 

critical this is the best we can do under the given circumstances. 

 

Let the learner connect for the Doubt Sessions, but please note that there may be little or no time 

to repeat everything sent, later when the School reopens. Exceptions will always be there, 

depending on the Class and circumstances. 

 

With limitations and restrictions on movement, the Office is trying to fulfill the requests made by 

parents. Bear with us. We will always do our best to avoid inconvenience to all associated with us. 

 

Stay safe and protected and don't hesitate to write to us. 

Best Wishes and Blessings for the New Session 2020-21. 

 

Pooja Prakash 

Principal 
 


